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From: Victoria Chi
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: April 28 5:00 pm Meeting - Oppose the Removal of Parking on Whitney Way
Date: Monday, April 26, 2021 9:37:32 PM

I live on the North Whitney Way, and shocked by the city of Madison’s proposal,  a critical
item to eliminate parking on Whitney Way!

I oppose the removal of parking on Whitney Way proposal!  

The removal of all the on street parking would make it very difficult for visitors, maintenance
trucks, contractors, plumbers, delivery cars/trucks, and other service vehicles to necessary
services. Where should they park their vehicles ?

Just received a high increases for property assessment from the city of Madison, and now City
proposal to rip away the street parking on Whitney Way?! 

I don’t see bikers riding around the Whitney Way frequently. Yes, their safety is important.
 But, we residents rights, day-to-day activities cannot be ignored neither! 

I oppose reducing the speed limit to 25mph. The cost of implementing the reduced speed
limit would greater than the anticipated benefits. 

Best Regards,

Victoria Chi
North Whitney Way 

Sent from my iPad

mailto:lady.victoria.chi@gmail.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com

